
AISM Parents, 
  
The yearbook coordinators just reviewed the “prints” of our amazing and 
“tenacious” AISM Students.  The yearbook coordinators all agree: “your 
students have amazing photos.” 

  
A special "thank you" to the sixty or so parents who pre-ordered their 
students' portraits prior to our school Picture Day; those pictures will be 
ready in 7 – 10 days.  
  
For parents who wish to order any additional photos (such as 
sibling pictures) and were waiting on the "prints" to see how many of their 
student's photos to order, please see the print sheet sent out earlier this 
week. 
  
Please reference the photo number and the quantity based on the order 
form in the attachment below. A hard copy of that form will be sent home 
tomorrow with your student. All final additional picture orders should be 
requested to Lovetta in the next week, with orders being placed 
on Tuesday (March 12th) @ 4:00 pm 

  
Please email Lovetta if you have additional orders or have questions or 
concerns.  
  
AISM Yearbook Club 

 


